

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 14th October 2022

St Nicholas' Awards

This half term's St Nicholas' awards go to:
Heidi and Logan of Pacific class. Congratulations to both children.

Year 2 and 3 girls' football tournament.

Congratulations to our Year 2/3 girls who played in the Shelley Pyramid football tournament. The girls taking part were Alice, Poppy, Erin, Jessica, Penelope and Florence G from Owl class and Eve, Bella, Emma, Daisy and Clara from Caribbean class. They were all fantastic and a special well done to our winning team of Alice, Penelope, Emma, Daisy and Poppy!



Stars Assembly - Friday 21st October.

There will be no Stars assembly on Friday 21st October due to the Harvest assemblies taking place on Wednesday 19th October and Thursday 20th October.

Shoebox Appeal

Leaflets are being sent home today for this year's shoebox appeal. This year we will once again be sending our shoeboxes with Teams4u, they will then be sent on to orphanages in Romania and the Ukraine.

Please can all shoeboxes be in school by Monday 7th November.

If anyone needs an empty wrapped shoebox, we have some in school.



Helping Hands End of Half Term Disco.

A gentle reminder that the payment deadline for tickets is Wednesday 19th October. Please make payment through ParentPay at a cost of £3.50 per ticket.

Years 1 and 2 P.E. Wednesday 19th October

There will be no P.E. for Years 1 and 2 on Wednesday 19th October due to the Harvest assembly.

Please can the children come to school in school uniform on this day.

October Half Term

The school will close for October half term on Friday $21^{s\dagger}$ October and re-open on Monday $31^{s\dagger}$ October.

Operation Encompass.

We are an Operation Encompass School, supporting child victims of domestic abuse.

Please visit operationencompass.org for more information.

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing abuse or neglect please contact:

Children's Social Care - Duty and Advice Team: 01484 456848

For more information about safeguarding children visit: www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk

The Safeguarding Leads for this school are: Maggie Walker and Carole Kennerley Contact No: 01484 609818

Email: head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk
or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk





